
 

 

 

  

Monday 29th April 2024   

Dear Families, 

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

The eight classes with the highest attendance percentage on the Friday that 

have enjoyed the in-class Pizza Party so far have been Rowling Class, Potter 

Class, Kingsley Class, Attenborough Class, Farah Class and Gates Class – well 

done to Potter Class and Gates Class who have won this treat twice! 

   

CONGRATULATIONS to 5 of the children in Attenborough 

Class who competed in the Federated Netball competition 

last week. We are very proud to share that William Morris 

was the WINNING school. Well done team!  

               WINNING team!  

Hampton Court Palace 

The children in Year 2 enjoyed a fabulous time 

visiting the wonderful Hampton Court Palace. 

They enjoyed visiting the Tudor kitchens, 

seeing the wonderful art throughout the Palace 

and then taking a stroll throughout the 

stunning 

gardens.  

 

Attenborough Class 

Sana Mariana Sulaiman 

Gunraj Freddie  



 

 

Gardening Club 

The Eco Warriors have had a wonderful time during their club 

so far! I’m sure that they are going to do a fabulous job at 

getting the garden area looking wonderful and ready for when 

the sunshine decides to make an appearance! Keep an eye out 

for the next gardening event that we will be asking families to 

join.  

Stephen Lawrence day 

This was our third Stephen Lawrence Day that was dedicated to Stephen's memory allowing 

us all to reflect upon the part that we all play in creating a society in which everyone can 

flourish. This day had been planned to inspire children to dream freely without barriers and 

to realise the absolute importance of education in attaining those dreams. We wanted our 

children to have the opportunity to question their judgements and those of others. We 

wanted our children to get involved in creating the kind of community that they want to live 

in and we wanted them to have a strong voice in building a fairer and more inclusive 

society. We focused part of the learning on how different the world would be if everyone 

were kinder. The children enjoyed creating a class kindness activity for their class ‘Kind Self 

on the Shelf’. They also thought carefully about a structure that they could design and then 

make that would be good for the environment, which linked to Stephen Lawrence who 

aspired to become an architect. We look forward to sharing images of the end products in 

the next bulletin!  

 

 

Attendance  

Punctuality and attendance continue to be an area of 

focus. Please may we also take this opportunity to 

remind you that school starts for the children at 8.30 

am. Those children who arrive to school after this 

time are missing out on planned Early Morning Work 

that sets them up for the day.  

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar 


